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Dear Parents: 

April showers bring May flowers! We are 

winding down our school year but we still 

have lots of fun planned for May.  We will 

be going Under the Sea and talking about 

summer vacations! We will also be taking a 

trip to Hawaii! Get those imaginations 

ready!! May will also bring butterflies, 

ponds and frogs.  And we can’t forget 

Muffins and Me! We will end our school 

year discussing summer safety tips and also 

some academics we can practice over the 

summer. Our last day of school will be 

Tuesday, May 20th for all 3 day classes and 

Thursday, May 22nd for all 5 day classes. 

We hope to see you at Hanover Park on 
Wednesday and Friday that week!  We 

hope everyone has a wonderful and safe 

summer. Hope to see many students at our 

summer camps! Happy Summer! 

 

 
Cooking 

During our Vacation/Hawaii week we 

will be taste testing several different 

kinds of foods from the islands as 

well as more familiar favorites. It’s 

always fun to try new things! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art 

We’ve been working on something 

special for our moms for Mother’s 

Day. We will also be creating “under 

the sea” creatures with mixed art 

supplies. We may even create an 

underwater sea adventure class 

mural! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Discovery 

We will watch our caterpillars emerge from 

their chrysalis’ as beautiful Painted Lady 

Butterflies. Wow! We will learn about 

ponds and frogs and see what real pond 

water looks like! Yuck!  

 

 
Dramatic Play 

We’ll continue to “cook up” delicious spring 

meals served on decorated tables complete 

with flowers. We will also add “wings and 

things” to become beautiful butterflies! 


